
Confirmation Class helping with a craft: 

l-r bottom Kylee Olson, Simon Gilhooly, Addison Wellenstein, 

top Sydney White, Chloe Rychtik, Sawyer Crain, Ruby Hoffmann

Our Confirmation Class had a full couple of months. The class has been engaged in the life

of Jesus through watching and discussing a DVD, “Jesus: The Complete Story”, during

November and December. Part one focuses on the birth narrative and stories of Jesus’

childhood and baptism. Part two explores the political/social/economic/religious world of

the First Century as it discusses Jesus’ teachings and healing stories. We will revisit the

DVD closer to Easter for the final part of exploring Jesus’ last days.

In November, the class worked for an evening at the Port Washington Food Pantry putting

together Thanksgiving baskets for families. They helped lead worship on Thanksgiving

weekend. In December, they helped with our Breakfast with Santa event and put on a

joyous Christmas Pageant on Sunday morning, December 24 (see page 13). Thanks to the

kids and their parents for a busy, but productive time together. Coming up this month, the

group will be studying prayer and the Holy Spirit in class on January 8, helping to lead

worship on January 28, and touring Congregation Beth Israel Ner Tamid in Milwaukee on

January 30.
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